Honeywell Retiree Club Board Meeting Minutes 

October 7, 2008
Meeting was called to order by President Virginia Clagett at 1:05pm.   

Those present were: 

	Virginia Clagett   Don Peeples    Ed Frick

	Shirley Krieger    John Kopala    Bert Walker

	Harry Heller
    Wally Klovstad  Jim Scarlett                

	Mary Barkl           Ike Templeton  Al Boeck

	


Our next meeting will be November 4, 2008 1 pm in regular Union Hills meeting room.

Minutes

A motion to approve September meeting minutes was made and seconded and all board agreed.

Treasurer’s Report

Bert Walker gave the financial report. A motion was made to approve and seconded and all board agreed.  Bert reported the annual report to Corporation Commission.  
Electronic Tools

Russ reported that phone inquiries and e-mail were down for now.
Bridge Publication Status

John reviewed the Bridge for October; some changes were recommended and will be incorporated.   

Membership Report 

Wally reported: 
Total Active
         
786
Assoc


102
 
VIPs 


  30
New Retirees:  
248

Dues not renewed
110       
Programs and Event Status

Harry talked about the events that are coming and the board went over the new schedule, made revisions and suggestions.   

Motion for $150 on door prizes for Oktoberfest approved.   Roll of tickets needs to be purchased.  
Harry to get permit for the April Spring Pot Luck.  Shirley to get reservations for Annual Meeting at Country Club at 83rd and Union Hills.
Scholarships
Jim reported that no new applications had been submitted.  September approval has been the only one submitted. 
New Business

 There is a new contact at the Union Hills Facility when reserving rooms. We will stay with the Union Hills building through sometime in 2009.  The 19th Ave facility is not ready for us to move in because of major reconstruction and changing plans.
Don, Ed and Shirley have volunteered to meet and come up with suggestions on how to revitalize the club.  They will have some suggestions next month.

John will put Medicare article in Bridge that was received by board earlier by e-mail.

Laughlin trip planned by Sperry club will be advertised in our Bridge.

2009 cruise put on hold.  
Meeting was adjourned at 2:30pm.

Respectfully Submitted

Mary L. Barkl, Secretary
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